
The World Health Organization (WHO) has declared that 
COVID-19 is no longer a global public health emergency. 
WHO issued a declaration calling COVID-19 an international 
crisis on January 30, 2020. Since that time, COVID-19 has 
taken the lives of at least 7 million people worldwide, including 
over 1 million in the U.S.  

This doesn’t mean that COVID-19 is gone! Although deaths 
have fallen steadily over the last three months, worldwide 
someone dies of COVID every three minutes. COVID-19 is 
still a threat to public health, and the best way to protect 
yourself and your family is to be vaccinated. Need more
 information? Call our bilingual warmline at (414) 465-9504. 


